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March 19, 2008 
 
 
Planning Commission         
City of Chesterfield 
690 Chesterfield Parkway West 
Chesterfield, MO 63017 
 

Hog Hollow Office Center (13990 Olive Boulevard): A request an 
Amended Site Development Plan for placement of a monument sign for a 
.76 acre tract of land zoned "C8" Planned Commercial District, located on 
the south side of Olive Boulevard, east of its intersection with Olive 
Boulevard. 

 
Dear Planning Commission: 
 
Adler Custom Signworks, on behalf of Olive Partner, LLC, has submitted the above-
referenced project to the City of Chesterfield for review.  The Department of Planning 
and Public Works has reviewed the request and submits the following report. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Hog Hollow Office Center is located on the south side of Olive Boulevard, east of its 
intersection with Hog Hollow Road.  The site was zoned “C8” Planned Commercial 
District and developed prior to incorporation of the City of Chesterfield.  There is 
currently no monument sign for the development.      
 
The proposed sign meets City of Chesterfield Zoning Ordinance requirements.  It is 
proposed to be no more than six (6) feet in height (excluding base) and no more than 
fifty (50) feet in copy area.   
  
SUBMITTAL INFORMATION 
 
Developments requesting attached and/or detached signage are reviewed and 
approved by the Department of Planning and Public Works unless a Sign Package 
exists for the development or if modifications to the design requirements are being 
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requested.  This request is before the Planning Commission for review because the 
Petitioner is requesting placement of a monument sign for the subject property.  
 
DEPARTMENTAL INPUT 
 
The submittal was reviewed for compliance with all City of Chesterfield ordinances.  
The location of the proposed sign does adhere to the structure setback for the 
development and falls outside of the sight distance triangle.   
 
The subject site was originally developed prior to incorporation by the City of 
Chesterfield.  Because an approved site plan could not be located successfully, the 
Petitioner’s have created a new plan meeting all City of Chesterfield requirements.  A 
reduced copy has been provided for the Commission’s review.   
 
The Department of Planning and Public Works reviewed the request and it adheres to 
all City of Chesterfield regulations.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,      

 
Annissa G. McCaskill-Clay, AICP 
Assistant Director of Planning 
 
Cc:  City Administrator 
 City Attorney 
 Department of Public Works 
 






